
 

             

 
 

 
CORONAVIRUS COVID-19 UPDATE: 
 

 
Friday, 13 March 2020 
 

Dear Customer, 

The British Government will accept that the coronavirus outbreak can no longer 
be contained in the UK, signalling the start of the next phase in the battle against 
Covid-19.  

Altrad Belle is pro-actively doing all that it can to manage the potential effect that 
the outbreak will bring to its manufacturing facilities at its SHEEN factory in 
Derbyshire UK.  

Undoubtably there will be a knock-on effect on manufacturing and supply from 
issues outside of the company’s control; such as supply partner disruption for 
component parts, staff shortages, freight & travel restrictions (force majeure). 

Please note that whilst we are currently experiencing minimal disruption and we 
will continue to strive to offer you our same high-level of service; we cannot 
guarantee deliveries or order acknowledgment as the situation changes daily.  

We will stay vigilant as we focus on the well-being of our employees & customers, 
be proactive with contingency planning and emergency response protocols, and 
keep up to date on the latest government guidance as we look to minimise any 
disruption. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding in what is a difficult time for us all. 

 
 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

 
 

Ray Neilson 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
 


